P.G.D.A.V. COLLEGE
(University of Delhi)
Nehru Nagar, New Delhi-110065

NOTICE

SEC/VAC Practical Examination

This is to inform all students who did not appear / failed the practical examination of
SEC and VAC courses of semester |l held at the end of the academic session 2022-23
that practical examinations for these papers will be held on 18" May 2024 (VAC) at
10.30 am in the college. Students are required to be present for the same and to

contact the following teachers -

VAC 18" May 2024

1. st aifdd o 30T AT 7o, Room No.-202; Dr. Indu Dutta

2. FolaATcHE WA & 3TITHA, Room No-203: Dr. Rishikesh Kumar

3. mfgea Wrﬁ I AT, Room No.-204: Sh. Gaurav Verma
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